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April 19, 2022

Honorable Chris Smith

Congress of the United States

House of Representatives

2373 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Smith:

Preferred Behavioral Health Group (PBHG) is pleased to support Catholic Charities Diocese of
Trenton’s request for community project funds for transitional housing for domestic violence
survivors to transition from the crisis safe house shelter to stable, independent, in-community
living. There is a need for affordable housing in Ocean County, and it is important that adult and
child survivors of domestic violence can live safely as they continue their journey towards
independence.

Given the unique needs of this population, we are pleased to partner with Catholic Charities to
offer suitable services and other supports to those individuals and families receiving domestic
violence sheltering. PBHG is a leader in Monmouth and Ocean counties in the provision of
delivering quality and compassionate behavioral health services to individuals and families
through a Trauma Informed Care philosophy and approach. We know that individuals, families,
and communities are more than just their symptoms or their challenges — they have goals,
dreams, and more; and we provide healthcare that respects the whole person, the whole family,
and the whole community. PBHG and Catholic Charities have enj oyed a working relationship
that includes collaborations regarding social services, treatment services and projects for the
benefit of the community.

Thank you for your consideration. Feel free to reach out to me with any questions or comments
at mpangelini@preferredbehavioral.org

Sincerely,

‘77%@9/% -

Mary Pat Angelini, MPA, CPS
Chief Executive Officer

Mary Pat Angelini, CEO
P.O. Box 2036 - Lakewood, NJ 08701 - 732.367-4700
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OCEAN COUNTY BOARD OF SOCIAL SERVICES

1027 HOOPER AVENUE
POST OFFICE BOX 547
TOMS RIVER, NEW JERSEY 08754-0547
(732) 349-1500
FAX#: (732) 244-8075
TDD#: (732) 244-3812

April 20, 2022
MS-L:2022-04-15
(VIA EMAIL & POSTAL MAIL)

Ms. Mary Pettrow

Providence House Domestic Violence

88 Schoolhouse Road, Suite 1

Whiting, New Jersey 08759

SUBJECT: Letter of Support

Dear Ms. Pettrow:

The Ocean County Board of Social Services is pleased to support Catholic Charities Diocese of Trenton’s
request for community project funds for transitional housing of domestic violence survivors to transition
from safe house to stable, independent, in-community living. There is a need for transitional housing in
Ocean County, and it is important that survivors of domestic violence can live safely as they continue
their journey towards independence.

The Ocean County Board of Social Services and Catholic Charities have enjoyed a working relationship
that includes collaborations regarding Social Services, treatment and projects for the benefit of the
community.

Given the unique needs of this population, we would be pleased to collaborate with Catholic Charities to
offer appropriate services and other supports to eligible individuals and families receiving domestic
violence sheltering. The Ocean County Board of Social Services currently administers over 50 programs,
providing a range of services including cash assistance, New Jersey’s Supplemental Nutrition Assistance
Program, medical insurance assistance, child support services, housing and homeless assistance, and
other social services. Our organization also provides housing assistance such as temporary shelter,
temporary rental assistance, as well as case management services for eligible victims of domestic
violence. We look forward to continuing our collaborative relationship with Catholic Charities and support
their venture to secure funding for transitional housing to assist domestic violence survivors.

Sincerely,

Meredith Sheehan
Director

/mijc

cc: J. Uberti, Deputy Director
J. Hagendoorn/J. Tritto, Asst. Admin. Supervisors of Social Work

ESTA AGENCIA NO DISCRIMINA POR RAZA, CREDO, NACIONALIDAD DE
ORIGEN, SEXO, IDENTIDAD DE GENERO O EXPRESION, EDAD, ESTADO
CIVIL O SOCIOS DOMESTICOS O UNIONES CIVILES, ANCESTROS,
INCAPACIDAD, ~ NACIONALIDAD, ORIENTACION SEXUAL O AFECTIVA,
RASGOS CELULARES O SANGRE HEREDITARIA ANORMAL, INFORMACION
GENETICA (INCLYUENDO LA DENGACION A SOMETER A LA PRUEBA
GENETICA), POR SERVICIOS EN LAS FUERZAS ARMADAS.

THIS AGENCY DOES NOT DISCRIMINATE ON THE BASIS OF RACE, CREED,
COLOR, NATIONAL ORIGIN, AGE, ANCESTRY, NATIONALITY, MARITAL,
OR DOMESTIC PARTNERSHIP OR CIVIL UNION STATUS, SEX, GENDER
IDENTITY OR EXPRESSION, DISABILITY, LIABILITY FOR MILITARY SERVICE,
AFFECTIONAL OR SEXUAL ORIENTATION, ATYPICAL CELLULAR OR BLOOD
TRAIT, GENETIC INFORMATION (INCLUDING THE REFUSAL TO SUBMIT TO
GENETIC TESTING).



Monmouth
Medical Center

RW.Barnabas
HEALTH

April 19, 2022

Dear Congressman Smith:

RWJ Barnabas Health Monmouth Medical Center is pleased to support Catholic Charities
Diocese of Trenton’s request for community project funds for transitional housing for
domestic violence survivors to transition from the crisis safe house shelter to stable,
independent, in-community living. There is a need for affordable housing in Ocean County,
and it is important that adult and child survivors of domestic violence can live safely as they
continue their journey towards independence.

Given the unique needs of this population, we are pleased to partner with Catholic Charities to
offer suitable services and other supports to those individuals and families receiving domestic
violence sheltering. RWJ Barnabas Health Monmouth Medical Center is a leader in the
provision of Behavioral Health Services in Monmouth and Ocean County. RWJ Barnabas
Health Monmouth Medical Center and Catholic Charities have enjoyed a working relationship
that includes collaborations regarding social services, treatment services and projects for the
benefit of the community.

Sincerely,

Y e

lm\s .
Stan Evanowski, LCSW,E8ADC

Administrative Director Behavioral Health Services

300 Second Avenue » Long Branch, NJ 07740 « 732.923.5200 = rwjbh.org/monmouth

An Academic affiliate of Rutgers Robert Wood Johnson University Medical School
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10 Industrial Way East, Suite 108, Eatontown, NJ 07724

April 19, 2022
Dear Congressman Smith:

CPC Behavioral Healthcare is pleased to support Catholic Charities Diocese of Trenton’s request
for community project funds for transitional housing for domestic violence survivors to transition
from the crisis safe house shelter to stable, independent, in-community living. There is a need for
affordable housing in Ocean County, and it is important that adult and child survivors of domestic
violence can live safely as they continue their journey towards independence.

Given the unique needs of this population, we are pleased to partner with Catholic Charities to
offer suitable services and other supports to those individuals and families receiving domestic
violence sheltering. CPC Behavioral Healthcare is a leader in the provision of behavioral health
services in Monmouth and Ocean County. CPC Behavioral Healthcare and Catholic Charities
have enjoyed a working relationship that includes collaborations regarding social services,
treatment services and projects for the benefit of the community.

Sifh erely,

P

eraénsone, CEO
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